Notice
Date: 20/07/2017

Sub: Extension of last date of admission for candidates who took seat in 1%t Round of

Counsellin

A. This is to inform all concerned that the last date of admission for the candidates who have been

allotted seat in 1°* round of counselling has been extended till 4 PM of 21/07/2017.

. The details of vacant seats after completion of admission of candidates who have been allotted
seat in 1% round of counselling will be published tentatively on 22/07/2017.

. Basedon the vacantseats of 1% round of counselling and based on admission of candidates who
have been allotted seatin 1% round of counselling, 2" round of counselling will be done as
per merit list for the vacant seats and the same is tentatively re-scheduled to be held from
26/07/2017.

. Interested candidates are hereby informed to follow the Institute website
www.nielit.gov.in/agartala for updated information.



